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ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, May 26 
5:30PM  John Langton – his wife, Martha  
 

Sunday, May 27 
8:15AM  People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
11:00AM  Florine Pinto – Godfrey Pinto  
 

Monday, May 28 
9:00AM  Larry Stimpfel – The Dunn family  
 

Tuesday, May 29 
9:00AM  Anna Mae Fitzpatrick  
    – Mr. & Mrs. Robert DeFrance  
 

Wednesday, May 30 
9:00AM  Communion Service  
 

Thursday, May 31 
9:00AM  Matt Polniaszek – Trudy Polniaszek  
 

Friday, June 1 
9:00AM  Terry Slack – Mary Ellen Ulbrandt  
 

Saturday, June 2 
5:30PM  Bart & Myrtle Oakes  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 
May 20, 2018 + WeShare        $5305.00 
Latin America & Home Missions      $1152.00 
Grocery card profits (last week)        $122.50 
Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 

us to continue to serve the people of God. 
 

NEXT WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 

 
THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FOR 

MEMORIAL DAY, MONDAY MAY 28 
 
 

 
 

**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 
 

May 27 
Ellen Caruso, Frank Denisco, Kelly Muir, Kelli Polotaye, 
Caroline Steigerwald, Clare Telesco  
 

May 28 
Dara Battistoni, James Burke, Sean DeLawder, Carrie 
DePaola, Gino DiCamillo, Quinn Eckert, Reed Ketcham, 
Jeanette, Marotta, Kathryn Molina, Gabrielle Paul, Jack 
Quartararo  
 

May 29 
Kathryn Biagiotti, Laura Cawley, William DeMatteis, 
Gregory Gallagher, Dawn Kosilla, Thomas Marone, 
Radames Martinez, Stephanie Risucci, Krystal Rose, Edward 
Sablinski, Bryan Steigerwald, Dawn Stoll, Mary Ellen 
Ulbrandt, John Volnick, Kathryn Warner  
 

May 30 
Caitlin Clark, Jaclyn Halk, Joseph Newman, Jade North, 
Zachary Sandford, Chelsea Vogg, Kathryn Watroba, Brad 
Whitted  
 

May 31 
Julia Biamonte, Cora Eberhard, Patricia McCarthy, Thomas 
McCarthy, Barbara Minnerly, John Murphy, Ryan 
VanCoughnett, Sarah Wertz  
 

June 1 
Luke Biasotti, Joseph Boyle, Joseph Carao, Briana Cioppa, 
Jim Frinton, Thomas Hawks, Daniela Hichak, Kathleen 
Lorenz, Anthony Scuderi  
 

June 2 
Kevin Albrecht, Casey Becker, John Boyle, Janet Canero, 
Blanche Conley, Hailey Cummings, Stephanie Kondas, 
Stephanie Mailer, Robert Miles, Dorothy Morgano, Angela 
Rossi, Ryan Schwarze, Stephanie Tooker, Thaddeus Wawryk  
 

 
 



SOME RANDOM THOUGHTS FROM FR. B...  
 
First things, first... Please let me thank everyone who took the time to come by to wish me a “Happy 
Birthday” last weekend.  It is always nice when that happens and is also greatly appreciated. I spent the 
afternoon with my brother (whose birthday is the same day, four years later!).  I also appreciate all your prayers 
and concerns for him in the last few months. He is back at The Fountains and going for PT there.  He is doing 
well and is now beginning the rounds of follow-up doctor's visits.  He met the neurosurgeon last week and the 
doctor agreed with the plan to wait on any surgery unless he develops any headaches or strange symptoms.  So 
that hurdle is over with. He is very appreciative of your concern and prayers for him. 
 
I have a favor to ask... Most of you are aware that due to the times we live in, churches can no longer be left 
open all day and all night.  This is unfortunate but also quite necessary. Our practice has become that we lock 
the church after the last Mass each day and open it about 30 minutes before the first scheduled event of the 
day.  Normally, I lock the front doors before I leave the back of the church and return to the sacristy. At times, 
there are still people praying or talking. Rather than rush them or make them feel like I am “tossing them out”, 
but to prevent me from forgetting to lock the church later I will lock it after the crowd has left, unless 
someone is moving towards the door. I try to let them know that the doors are locked and they will need to 
use one of the other exits: by the cry room and from the hall and kitchen, all of which are locked but can be 
opened from the inside by pushing the “panic bars”. Unfortunately, sometimes people will just unlock the 
front doors to let themselves out which leaves the church unlocked and unsecured for the remainder of the 
day—and the night.  Therefore, the favor...please, if the main doors are already locked when you do leave, 
please do not unlock them...leave them locked and use one of the other exits.  In my first assignment in Brewster, I once 
walked into a church that had been robbed during the night.  That is one experience I really hope I'll never 
have to re-live. With your understanding and cooperation, please God, I won't have to.  
 
A reminder: the Cardinal's Appeal really is coming... In all my years as a priest, I have always tried a 
gentle approach when asking for your help.  This year, that gentle approach almost caused me to forget it, 
especially since the Appeal office never got my letter out to you which I gave them to mail before Lent 
began.  For some reason, when we realized this and planned to send it out just after Easter, that never 
happened either. I have been promised that you should be getting it this week.  I ask that you read it over and prayerfully 
consider lending your support to this year's appeal.  The help of those who have been unable or a bit unwilling 
to contribute in the past is really needed this year since many of us are already paying off our pledge from 
Renew + Rebuild and may not be able to be as helpful as we have been in the past.  Just as a reminder, if we 
reach our goal, then 60% of what comes in “over goal” will remain in the parish for our use.  Please 
prayerfully consider your response to my letter if it EVER gets to your mailbox!!!!!  
 
One final thought... Next Sunday is the Feast of Corpus Christi (the Body and the Blood of Christ). There will be 
an announcement in next week's bulletin about a summer program on this very important doctrine of our 
faith.  Normally, we don't schedule very much during the summer because so many are on vacation, but this 
year we thought that not everyone goes away for the whole summer, so maybe we should give a program a try 
for those who ARE home.  Next week we will give you the details and see if there is enough interest. 
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FAITH FORMATION INFORMATION 

REGISTRATION 2018-2019 
Thank you to all those who have already registered!   
Registration for next year is ongoing!  Registration 
forms are available near the doors of the church and in 
the Parish office, and are also available for download 
from the website.  Online registration is also available.  
If you have any questions, please contact the Parish 
office.   
Remember:  Early registration discount ends 6/30! 
 

7th GRADE CLASS TRIP 
PTAF Day, June 9 

Our 7th Grade class trip will be Saturday, June 9th.  
Permission slips and information were given out at the class 
on Sunday, May 20.  We will be attending PTAF Day, a 
gathering of about 150 youth from all over the Archdiocese.  
It is a field day type event and the students will be asked to 
bring their own lunch.  It is a wonderful day that will be 
filled with Fun, Faith, Food and Fellowship.   
 

 
VBS is June 25-29, 2018  

Registration forms are available by the doors of the 
church, and online registration is available by 

visiting our Parish website, 
www.saintstanislaus.net. 

Children currently in Pre-K 4 through 6th grade may 
participate, and those currently in 7th grade or older may 
volunteer.  For more information see our website or 
contact the Parish office at 635-1700 x 13.   
 

 
Parish Code: 63VQRV 

The FORMED Catholic digital platform features so many 
formats to help with you and your child’s faith formation in 
the privacy of your home. 
Movies, bible studies, audio books and lectures are plentiful 
on any topic of interest.  Feel free to call Nancy Dunn at 
635- 1700 x 12 for questions or a tutorial as to how to 
register and navigate the site ~ The Parish registration code 
is listed above.  

Give it a try – you won’t be disappointed! 

K of C NEWS 
 

YARD SALE 
Saturday, July 21, 2018 

The Knights of Columbus will hold their annual yard sale on 
July 21st.  Items can be dropped off starting June 5th.  
Drop off times are Tuesdays from 6-8pm and Saturdays 
from 9am-12pm weekly until the yard sale in the Faith 
Formation Building.  If you need help getting any large items 
here to St. Stanislaus please call John Fumo (845) 235-6552.  

Please no clothing, electronics, mattresses, or rubber 
tires. Kindly give only items that are in good, clean 

condition, remembering that they are gifts to the Lord.  
 

ULTIMATE DISCOUNT CARDS 
The cards are $12 each, and are available in the Parish office 
or by seeing a Knight.   
 

GROCERY CARD PROGRAM 
It’s Spring planting and landscaping season!  Did you know 
that Adam’s cards can be used in the Garden Center and 
Adams Café, as well as Adams Fencing, Landscaping, and 
Power Equipment?  Consider using Gift Cards purchased 
from St. Stan’s for your lawn & garden needs this year!  
 

TOPS Customers – we have TOPS cards! 
 

ACME Customers – we still have $25 ACME cards left!  
 

Grocery cards make great gifts as well! 
 

ST JOSEPH - IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
HELP WANTED: PT PARISH SECRETARY 

Pleasant, patient and helpful personality necessary for 
answering the phone and taking care of parishioners who 
come to the office; computer skills a must; ability to multi-
task; involves sale of Parish Cemetery plots; conversational 
knowledge of Spanish would be helpful, but not necessary.   
Hours: Wednesday 12 - 3pm, Thursday 9am - 3pm and 
Friday 9am - 3pm.   
Please send resume or contact: 

St. Joseph - Immaculate Conception Church 
P. O. Box 439 

Millbrook, NY 12545 
Phone: 845-677-3422 Fax:     845-677-3423 

email: stjosephmillbrook@gmail.com 
 

HOLY TRINITY PARISH SPRING FESTIVAL 
May 31 – June 3 

All are welcome to come enjoy food, games, rides, 
entertainment, and more!   

Thursday, May 31 6-9pm  Friday, June 1 6-10pm 
Saturday, June 2  2-10pm  Sunday, June 3 1:30-7pm 

 

DUTCHESS REGIONAL SCHOOLS 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 

The Dutchess Regional Catholic Schools are hosting a Golf 
Tournament on Monday, June 4 (rain date June 11) at Baird 
State Park in Pleasant Valley.  Schedule is 8:00 a.m. 
Registration and Breakfast, 9:30 Shotgun Start, 3:00 p.m. 
Dinner and Prizes.  Go to www.FairwaytoHeavenDutch.org 
to register or for more information.  

http://www.saintstanislaus.net.
mailto:stjosephmillbrook@gmail.com
http://www.FairwaytoHeavenDutch.org

